
Letter of Acknowledgment

This letter acknowledges a relationship between Bay Area Women Against Rape (BAWAR) and Building Skills

Partnership for the Ya Basta Center. BAWAR is an organization which works to address and prevent sexual

violence, offering the following services to survivors of sexual assault, their families and significant others of

victims of sexual harassment, misconduct and abuse. BAWAR serves the following geographic area(s) Alameda

County, California and provides the following services:

● Crisis Intervention Services: 24-hour, 7-day-a-week confidential telephone crisis line

● Follow-up Services: Confidential client/survivor contact to ensure continuity of services

● Individual Counseling Services: Advocacy and support for accessing in-person counseling services.

● Group Counseling Services: Confidential support groups for sexual assault survivors.

● Accompaniment &amp; Advocacy Services: Confidential support & advocacy for sexual assault

survivors by being physically present, advocating during meetings or appointments.

● Information and Referral: Provision of sexual assault-related information.

● Community Education

BAWAR agrees to serve as a resource for sexual assault-related client/survivor referrals from BSP’s Ya Basta

Center. This referral agreement will be effective from June 1, 2023 - December 31, 2024, with the ability to

extend or renew beyond this date.

Bay Area Women Against Rape Building Skills Partnership, Ya Basta Center

Leah Kimble-Price, Executive Director Luis Sandoval, Executive Director

_____________________________ _____________________________

Date Date 7/18/23

411 30th Street, Ste 412
Oakland, CA 94609
Ph: 510.430.1298

24 hr. Hotline: 510.800.4247

7/17/2023




